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Madam President
We welcome the Swedish delegation and thank them for their presentation as well as their national report.  
We commend Sweden for its strong human rights record. All the same, we would like to comment on some issues. 
We are concerned about increasing reports of ethnically and religiously motivated hate crimes, including hate speech in Sweden. Religious intolerance has also been translated into reported physical attacks against Muslims and Jews and their places of worship. 

Therefore, we recommend Sweden to effectively investigate and prosecute such crimes, thoroughly implement the current legislation and update its national plan with clear targets. 
We are also concerned about reports of profiling of some groups, in particular Muslims, by law enforcement authorities. We recommend Sweden to take necessary measures not to resort to such a method, as also cited by the Committee on the Elimination of racial Discrimination (ECRI).
Presence and public demonstrations of racist and extremist organizations continue to be a source of concern. In line with the call of ECRI, we recommend Sweden to amend legislation with a view to prohibiting organizations inciting and promoting racial hatred. 
Thank you Madam President. 

